
Dear Parents / Carers  

Our topic this half-term is Amazing Artists! We are going to have so much fun 

with this, and we cannot wait to expand on the children’s previous learning 

with this new topic. We have exciting trips and activities planned which we are 

sure the children will enjoy! 

What we are going to learn: 

 

English – Biographies and chronology. 

Maths – Number, weight and capacity. 

Science – Classification of animals.  

Computing – Using 2paint technology. 

Art – Exploring famous artists, 

PE – Invasion games. 

DT – Healthy eating and preparing food. 

RE – Christianity. 

Music – Listening and performing. 

 

We have already enjoyed exploring our topic in our first week back! Here are 

some pictures of what we have been doing so far. 

 

  



 


